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This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

March 2020

COVID-19 Updates

As you respond to the clinical challenges caused by COVID-19, JHHC wants to keep you informed of the benefit 
updates to our health plans, designed to give our members, your patients, access to the care they need. We will be 
sending you weekly updates on any pertinent benefit changes related to COVID-19 for Johns Hopkins Advantage 
MD, Johns Hopkins EHP, Priority Partners and Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan.

Today’s updates include:
•	 USFHP ABA Telehealth Exception During COVID-19 

Visit our COVID-19 update page for additional details on COVID-19 testing and treatment, prescriptions, and 
telemedicine coverage.

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 1-888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns 
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